
 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

                                                   

Thursday 7th May, 2020  
286th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

 

SCHOOL MONEY UPDATE 

We are delighted to announce that parents now have the 

facility to reset your own password if you are having 

difficulty accessing your account. 

 

On the parent Login Screen, you will see a new link at the 

bottom for "Reset Password". Once you click on this, you will 

be asked to confirm your contact details: 

In order to verify your identity, school money will send you 

a one time password. You will be able to choose whether you 

would prefer to receive this by text message or email. 

Once you have received your one time password you will 

simply need to enter this in the first box - and then set up 

your new password, confirming it twice in the boxes 

underneath. 

 

Upon pressing the Save button, the password will be changed 

instantly, you will be able to use it to access your account 

straight away. 

 

  

Happy Birthday this coming week to, 

 

 
 

Emily, 6B 

Maisie, 5L 

Ella, 6L 

Ellie, 5L 

Hope, 5L 

Amy, 6S 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

We have now completed all of the bank 

transfers and are about 95% of the way 

through the cheque refunds. 

Social distancing has certainly slowed us down 

in the school office as each cheque needs to 

be processed by three different staff 

members who are not able to be in the office 

together at the moment – we are going as fast 

as we possibly can. All cheques will be 

complete and posted by the end of next week. 

May we thank you for your patience and the 

lovely emails of support we have received. 

 

RESIDENTIAL REFUNDS 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Hey guys, it’s Thursday, you know 

what that means – time to clap for the 

NHS at 8pm. 


